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SHCC LISTSERV #11 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2008 11:09 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: Advance Notice About An Important Change Involving TRACS and Voucher Submissions
Attention all Owners/Agents/Managers:  
ADVANCE NOTICE ABOUT AN IMPORTANT CHANGE INVOLVING TRACS AND VOUCHER SUBMISSIONS:
There is an upcoming replacement for TRACSMail scheduled for implementation on August 8, 2008 (this implementation will be in conjunction with the upgrade to TRACS Version 2.0.2.C).  The TRACSMail system replacement, Integrated Multifamily Access eXchange (tentatively referred to as iMAX), is currently being developed. The new system will be web based and must be accessed through the Web Access Secure Systems (WASS) portal at HUD. All iMAX users will require a WASS ID and password. WASS Registration information is available online at http://www.hud.gov/offices/reac/online/online_registration.cfm. In addition to the WASS ID and password, iMAX users will also require their current TRACSMail ID and password.  If you have not yet registered for a WASS ID and password, SHCC encourages you to do so now.  
SHCC encourages you to contact your software vendor to ensure they are preparing for this required change.  More information regarding iMAX, including a User’s Guide, will be made available in the coming months.
Please contact Jenny DeSilva at jenniferd@hacanet.org with any questions.

